
Dear Committee Members,


I would like to take this opportunity to support HB 1298.  I urge you to protect women’s sports 
by disapproving the allowance of biological males to ever be a part of biological women’s 
sports team.  Not only is this completely asinine, but no matter how confused a man is, he 
should never be able to worm his way into a woman’s sport to compete as a “woman”.   
Clearly, and scientifically, the male body composition is much stronger than a woman’s, and 
this would never be a fair and true competition for a male to compete against a female.  This is 
a war on human sexuality, and it has no place among athletic events under the guise of 
equality. 


Lori VanWinkle

Minot ND


